
Due to required system maintenance, access to the online portal to file an appeal or 
complaint directly with the State Personnel Board will be unavailable beginning 5:00 
p.m., July 22, 2024, until 9:00 a.m., July 25, 2024. If your appeal or complaint must be 
filed during this period, please use Appeals Form (SPB -101) located under the Forms 
and Reports link for the Appeals tab. The completed form can be emailed to the State 
Personnel Board following the instructions at the end of the form. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 


